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Welcome to the Vic’s Newsletter
Wilts Prem League North Wilts Youth &
Regular news, with what’s happening in Minor League
1.Ludgershall Sports relation to Football and events at the Club
2 Melksham Town FC
3;25&%“:‘3;::;: Wiltshire Premier League
FC ® Training on Wednesday evenings 2 .Malr.nesbu
5. Shrewton Utd FC 6.30pm at Hullavington Barracks, until Victoria
6.Malmesbury mid -week matches start
Victori Play matches on Saturday afternoons.
YDT Fixtures
Mﬂm RESERVES: 8/3/15 STRATTON YOUTH
Cirencester League M4 Karting Cirencester League BLUE V YDT KO
Training on Wednesday as above 10.30AM
1.South Cerney
2.CHQ United Play matches on Saturday afternoons
ipsinant 15/3/15 SUPERMARINE V
1ntel FC. YOUTH DEV. TEAM: e
5.0aksey
6.Highworth Town North Wilts Youth & Minor League 22/3/15 YOT V
.Development Training on Wednesday evening as above. S‘L‘:_zi'::"g :up
;g‘:“fg :_}?c“’“ Play matches on Sundays.
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9 Malm“b vics 29/3/15 HUNGERFORD
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A TOWN JUNIORS V YDT
FC Reserves GIRLS / WOMENS TEAM: o s
No League yet, Training on Tues. 6.30pm '
RESERVES FIXTURES

FIRST TEAM FIXTURES
07/3/15 WILTS CALNE TOWN V MVFC KO 3PM
14/3/15 WB TOWN FC DEV V MVFC KO 3PM

21/3/15 MVFC V SARUM YOUTH FC.KO 3PM
2.30PM

28/3/15 TROWBRIDGE TOWN FC V MVFC KO 3PM

31/3/15 MVFCV WB TOWN FC DEV KO 7.45PM

7/3/15 MVFCRES V INTEL FC KO 2.30P
14/3/15 OAKSEY V MVFC RES KO 2.30PM

21/03/15 LECHLADE FC87 V MVFCRES KO

28/3/15 CHQ UTD V MVFC RES KO 2.30PM




Trees:

We are waiting for our planning
application to be decided. We have
asked for up to a 25% reduction in
the height of the trees and to
remove all deadwood at the same
time. As soon as we hear from
Wiltshire Council we will undertake
the work. The Path may have to be
closed for the hours when work is
taken place. We will do our best to
work within school times.

Some may have seen incorrect
information about the closure of the
path, we received the following
email from Wiltshire Council;

"As we discussed, there was confusion on
our part over when the initial safety
works were planned 10 take place; by the
time the request for a temporary closure
order for the public footpath reached the
Rights of Way warden, he thought that
because they were emergency works they
would have already been

done, Unfortunately, this wasn't checked
and no order was made. | can only
apologize for the difficulties this has
caused™

Volunteers are always needed on
match days and fundraising events,
even 1 hour on a Saturday would
make a big difference to the club.
Please contact Julie on the above
number if you feel you could help,
with collecting at the gate on match
days, help with making teas,
preparing food, keeping the area
litter free.

We would also love someone to
come along on match days and take
a few photos for the web site.

We are looking forward to the
month of March, where hopefully
the weather will brighten up and we
can catch up on some postponed
matches, with only two months left
of the season, there is a lot of
football to play.

Come along and support the teams,
you will be made very welcome.
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We are looking forward to our first
event of the year in May, our Beer,
Cider & Sausage Festival

We have many top quality Beers,
and Ciders for you to sample, and
enjoy.

We hope you will savour the local
sausages and burgers, score them
out of ten, and win a prize. We cater
for vegetarians & gluten free visitors
(cooked to order) , so no one is left
out.

Entertainment available for the kids,
while you catch up with friends, all
in a safe, happy environment.

Look out next month for your free
voucher if you are a near neighbour
and live in Poole Road, Athelstan
Court or in the bungalows along
Park Road, and choose either to
sample a Beer, Cider or Sausage at
our festival.

NOSTALGIA PHOTO OF THE MONTH

Events:

After much negotiation with
Wiltshire Council, We have been
granted our three TENS Licences for
this year. Having listened to our
close neighbours, We have decided
that all music will stop at 10pm ,
and last orders will be called for all
events, and visitors vacated by
11pm.

Wiltshire Council will attend the
events to see we adhere to our tens
licence hours.

We hope the above changes will
minimize the impact these essential
events will have on our near
neighbours.

The Events are as follows:

Beer, Cider Sausage

Festival

Friday 22nd May 3pm - 10pm call
last orders , the music stops, and
visitors vacate by 11pm

Saturday 23rd May 12 noon - 10pm
call last orders ,music stops and
visitors vacate by 11pm

Vic Fest:

Saturday 5 th July

12 noon ~ 10pm when last orders
are called, music stops, and visitors
vacate by 11pm

Carnival Dance:

12 noon - 10pm again, when last
orders are called, music stops. And
visitors vacate by 11pm

These are our main fundraising
events for the year and we ask for
your support and understanding.
Having these events and with the
community supporting them, the
Football Club can survive and
continue to be a great asset to all
ages and a place for bringing the
community together.



